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Bethel No. 86,
Job’s Daughters

Greetings from Bethel 86,
	 We are definitely missing our normal activities during 
this time of quarantine, but looking forward to when we can 
all meet up again. This picture is from last year, on the day 
we left for Grand Bethel. Our generous Associate Bethel 
Guardian, Jeff White, treated us to Dutch Bros before we 
left town. It was quite the adventure for sure! We do have 
an active Bee hive, so if you know of any girls ages 8 to 10, 
let us know! We are all getting geared up for school either 
remotely or in person, so hoping for the best. 

Jobie Love,
Brooke Hansen
Honored Queen

Camellia Chapter No. 63
Greetings, Sisters, Brothers, and Friends - 
Summer is waning and Fall is approaching. 
Since our article did not run in the last 
Trestleboard, let me rewind just a bit. 

	 Our Zoom meeting of July 1 went nicely. It was good to be 
able to check in with each other and see how our Sisters and 
Brothers are doing. It feels like forever since we have seen 
everyone in person! Before we ended our Zoom meeting, we 
scheduled another for July 15, and then the next on August 5. 
We look forward to seeing you in Zoom meetings until we are 
given the all-clear for meeting in person. 
	 As we write this, we hope our Associate Matron is 
setting up Zoom meetings for August 19 and September 
2. All are invited to join us in these get-togethers. We 
have enjoyed seeing members of Fortuna and Ferndale 
Chapters. We have even gotten a couple visits from a 
member of the Arcata Chapter who has been living in 
Oregon for some time, so is enjoying visiting with us as a 
connection to “home.” 
	 If you would like to join us for a Zoom meeting, simply 
ask for the link, and we will get it to you. If you have not 
gotten any of our emails over the past few months, it is 
because we do not have your current email address. Please 
share it with us so you can add you to our e-mailing list! 
	 Just another reminder that we have a Chapter facebook 
page, “Camellia Chapter No. 63 OES.” We will post news as 
we learn it, and may play 
a game or two now and 
then, so stay tuned for 
the latest and - hopefully 
- a little fun. There is also 
a “Star Friends” page for 
everyone in District 1. 
	 Take care, be safe, 
and stay sane! 

Star Love Always – 
Joni Hewston, WM
Lee Astorino, WP

The dates and information are current 
as of publishing date. 

However, with rapidly changing 
information concerning Covid-19, 
it’s important to check with your 

local Lodge or Organization for the 
most current information. Stay safe!

Throwback to Sisters JoAnna and 
Joni back in the day.  Which day, 
I'm not sure, but it's been a while. 
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Brothers and Sisters—We encourage you to make donations to YOUR Northcoast Masonic Trestleboard to keep it coming to all 
members of the Masonic Family located in our beautiful Northcoast area. Donations made directly, as well as advertising sponsorships, 
are credited to your organization. You may use the coupon below to send in your contribution. Any amount is welcome and can be 
made in honor/memory of a friend or loved one. Every little bit helps—so please send what you can today!

THANK YOU DONORS!

2019-2020
Trestleboard Olympics

Please remember that donations go to 
the organization of your choice to help 
defray their monthly costs of this im-
portant publication and your donation is 
noted in each month’s edition. You can 
make a donation in any amount, in your 
name, in memory of, in honor of or you 
can insert your business card (Business 
Card ads cost $10.00 per month)

Please make checks payable 
to: Your Own Organization 
and mail to:
Alan Smyth
c/o Six Rivers Lodge
251 Bayside Rd.
Arcata, CA 95521

I would like to contribute to The Northcoast Trestleboard for the 2019-2020 year at the following level:
 	 BRONZE 	 SILVER 	 GOLD 	 PLATINUM 	 DIAMOND
 	 up to $25 	 $26-$50 	 $51-$75 	 $76-$100 	 $101 or more
Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $ ____________________________________
Please credit this donation to my organization: __________________________________
Please list donation in the name of ____________________________________________
Donation is IN MEMORY OF / IN HONOR OF: (circle one) ______________________________
I hereby grant permission to publish my name as a donor. Signature: ____________________________________________

The names above have been deemed to have granted consent because they have completed a donor form in the past.

import xls file do remove
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THE NORTHCOAST MASONIC TRESTLEBOARD
Published monthly as the Official Publication of the 101st and 105th Masonic Districts. Subscription price $15 per year to sojourn-
ers. Postage paid at Redding, CA 96049. The 15th of the month preceding date of issue is the deadline for all news items, photo-
graphs and advertising. Submissions after that date will not be included. All articles should be addressed to: Editor, Northcoast 
Trestleboard, P.O. Box 494160, Redding, CA 96049. Phone/Fax (call first for fax) (530) 226-9339 email: editor@northcoastMasons.
org. When sending by email, PLEASE PUT ONLY THE NAME AND NUMBER OF YOUR ORGANIZATION IN THE SUBJECT 
LINE. Do NOT put the month, or “Trestleboard” or anything else in the subject line. Remember that what you type is what gets 
printed. Please check spelling, grammar, punctuation and sentence structure, as well as capitalization. Items specific to the calen-
dar should also be faxed separately or emailed to: editor@northcoastMasons.org.

BRONZE
Margaret Richmond
Kimberly A & Donald G Hindley
Michael & Suzanne Alcorn
Bonnie E & F Sutter Fox
Alyse Laverne & Clayton R Webber
Heidi & Gary Quintrell
Edward E Harr
Ian Ford  Terry
Thomas C Oliphant
Jose Garcinumo
Gae Corine Geram
Diane R & Douglas L Dillard
Sally & Michael D Sanders 
	 IHO Alan Smyth
Celeste M Waddell 
	 IMO Ron Waddell
John Marin
Alan R Bobillot
Rebecca L  Bauer  
	 IHO Jonathan L Thomas
Alan G Smith
Timothy S Moxon
David J Mucha
Leslie & William A Mcbroome Jr.
Robin & Donald W Coon 
	 IMO Robert & Ida Petersen
Margie A Yates 
	 IMO Jim Yates
Mary G & J.R. Scott Jr.
Elizabeth G Thompson 
	 IMO  Walter R, McConnell
JeanC & Frank Aruda Jr. 
	 IHO Jeff White
Lindley J Casillas 
	 IMO Alex Casillas Jr.
Kenwood E Benton 
	 IMO Herb Neely
Sharon & Jerome  Willis 
	 IMO Lowel Hagood
Victoria A & Valman C Webster
Sharon & Stribley Schussman
Anne C & William S Dann
Shirley Butler 
	 IMO Harold Butler
Travis J Smith
Beverly A & David Walden
Frank Arruda Jr.
James J Wroble PM
Verner Laursen

Milton M & Naomi R Abbott JR.
Anne C & William S Dann
Jean Arruda
Frank Arruda Jr.
Pamela Ford Cavanagh
Shirley & H.R. Butler
Richard D McKenna 
	 IMO Jean McKenna
James G Widdoes

SILVER
Regina  Haugher 
	 IMO Ray Huager
Elaine & Dale  Grothmann
Robert L Neathery SR 
	 IMO Hans H Boggs & Charles Murphy
Jean C & Frank Scott 
	 IMO Jim Scott
Velva E Angell 
	 IMO Lucius C Angell PM
James S Irving 
	 IMO Sam & Muriel Brown
Gloria A Dinsmore 
	 IMO Robert Dinsmore
Gloria A Dinsmore 
	 IMO Robert Dinsmore
Regina  Haugher 
	 IMO Ray Huager
Michael R & Linda R Moreland 
	 IMO Franklin “Bud” Myers PM 
	 & Roy E Moreland PM
Maxine & Harvey Iness 
	 IMO Arthur Bolton
Martha A Peters 
	 IMO Robert Peters
Mary & Ernest N Rohl 
	 IMO Robert Rohl
Laurel L Seymour-Beebe 
	 IMO Arthur & Patricia Seymour
Tricia Stewart 
	 IMO Don & Helen McDonell
Robert J & Janet A Anderson 
	 IMO Robert Anderson
William R & Mary Ann Smith Jr. 
	 IMO Robert Smith Jr.
Mary & Burnie H Kemp 
	 IMO Robert Kemp
Ruth E  Skipper 
	 IMO Dee Skipper

Ann C McClary 
	 IMO MacMcClary
Jeffrey A & Lisa G White & McCombs 	
	 IMO Robert White & McCombs
Larry L Schmidt
	 IHO Jim Widdoes
Theodore B & Billie R Lichti 
	 IMO Shirley Miller
Kenneth E & M.E Christiansen 
	 IMO Robert Christiansen
Linda M Mathes 
	 IHO Scottish Rite Valley of Northern 	
	 California

GOLD
Laura Stottrup 
	 IMO Goldie Stottrup
William Butrica 
	 IMO Hardy Wallen and Marie Butrica
Lisle E  Holt 
	 IMO Gayleen Smith
George H & Carol H  Durfee 
	 IMO Robert Durfee
Gerald D Irving 
	 IMO Gerald D Irving Sr, Eileen Irving 
	 & Gwen Irving
Steven M Jacobs
	 IMO Isadore and Rita Jacobs
Gabrial A  Vaughn 
	 IMO Robert Vaughn
Steven D Blair 
	 IMO Robert Blair
Diane Langdon Campbell 
	 IMO Charles & Sonia Langdon
Linda M Mathes 
	 IMO Chris R Mathes
Joyce Mather 
	 IMO Dorothy Lyman
Richard E &Cheryl Peterson 
	 IMO Robert Peterson
Richard E &Cheryl Peterson 
	 IMO Robert Peterson
Harry M Pond 
	 IMO Robert Pond

PLATINUM
Linde Ballentine 
	 IHO Robert Ballentine

Adeline A Hindley 
	 IMO CJ Hindley
Jesse C & Maxine Hill
Maureen L & Norman H Sprankle 
	 IMO Robert Sprankle
Laraine Hopper 
	 IMO Robert Hopper
Dorothy A Doggett 
	 IMO Merle A Doggett
Joyce L Mather 
	 IMO Dorothy Lyman
Harry Pond 
	 IMO Robert Pond

DIAMOND
Marion Kaye Letchworth 
	 IMO Travis Howard Letchworth
Jo Ann Smith
	 IHO Ozzie Smith
James K Morrison 
	 IMO Robert Morrison
Barbara and Peter N Kerhoulas 
	 IMO Robert Kerhoulas
Richard H Sweet 
	 IMO Robert Sweet
Donald B McCann 
	 IMO Robert McCann
James G Widdoes 
	 IMO Elaine Widdoes
Candi & Phillip  Glenn 
	 IMO Bob Lewis
Vearl G Shelman 
	 IMO Robert Shelman
Sandy & William Lambo 
	 IMO Robert Lambo
Robert H Rex 
	 IMO Douglas Rex
Kathi M Vertar 
	 IMO Michael J. Vertar
Alan J. Smyth 
	 IMO Jacque P. Smyth & 
	 IHO Particia R. Newell
Charles J Walz 
	 IMO Robert Walz
Philip & Diane J Grunert 
	 IMO Jay & Wilda Grunert
Christopher R Mills
	 IMO Robert Mills
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P.O. Box 5178 | Arcata, CA 95518 | 707.497.4300
dorjepadma@planet-teas.com | planet-teas.com

Planet Teas LLC
Mindfulness, Wisdom

and Health Tea
Dorja Kirsten

ITMA Tea Master/CEO

Humboldt Lodge No. 79

Dear Masonic family and Brethren,
	 God bless our teachers and students for 
the upcoming changes they must endure. As 

September ushers in the return to school for many in our 
community, and with the restrictions imposed, let’s give as 
much support as possible to those affected. Many of us did 
not have to face the major changes the youth of today are 
facing, but we should endeavor to help in any way we can...
no matter how small. 
	 Although we are currently not allowed to have Masonic 
meetings, your pedestal officers can still authorize to fund 
charity requests. I’ve asked our Senior Warden to include in 
this month’s trestle board a definition of Masonic charity 
to help our membership understand what their lodge can 
provide. (There are restrictions we must adhere to when 
funding charity requests as well as our budgetary limits.)
	 A great example of 
Masonic charity is the funding 
of equipment requested by 
Brother Mark for helping 
him upkeep the cemetery on 
Myrtle Avenue. This cemetery 
has many masons entombed 
on the grounds, and Brother 
Mark volunteers his time to 
assist in the cemetery upkeep. 
Great work  Brother Mark!
	 Reach out into our 
community and find where you 
can make a difference! Send us 
pictures of your activities and 
a quick note on your project. 
Contact us at 707-443-3079 or 
by email: info@humboldtlodge79.org

Stay positive and active!
P2BAM Worshipful Master John Prince

From the desk of the Senior Warden:
	 We as Masons are reminded of the importance of 
charity, as it is one of the cornerstones of our fraternity. 
We must remember to bring charity forward, and further 
our communities as best we can.  We are encouraged to 
find a need in our community and do what we can to solve 
that need. Don't hesitate to reach out to the Master and 
Wardens if you find a charitable need. But also take to heart 
that we are bound by Masonic Code to what, and whom, 
we can donate. 
	 So please, please, please do reach out to your 
pedestals if you have an idea of how we can help you or our 
community. But also be sure to include what it is you would 
like to do, in terms of a financial donation, a donation of 
time, or perhaps just to spread the word. 
	 In this strange and tumultuous time, let's not let our 
dedication of community fall by the wayside, but rather 
let's step it up. Let's remind Humboldt County that Masonry 
is here to help. 
	 Now, more than ever, take your obligations to heart, 
and live the Masonic ideals. 

Dax Allen
Senior Warden

no article received this month

Rohnerville-Redwood
Chapter No. 76

Ferndale Lodge No. 193

no article received this month
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Eel River Empire
Lodge No. 147

Brethren,
History Continued

	 Getting out to lodge meetings in those days was often 
accomplished only with considerable difficulty, yet the lodg-
es never seemed lacking in attendance. The early records 
show quite regular attendance by it’s members whom we 
know lived a considerable distance from the lodge hall. They 
come over rough mountain trails by horseback, they came 
by foot and even by boat down the Eel River. Two and even 
three days were consumed by a trip to lodge and return.
	 Lodge was convened at 6PM during the summer months 
and at 7PM during the winter and at times must have lasted 
nearly all night for we often find all three degrees being con-
ferred at one meeting.
	 It is surprising the number of petitions for degrees that were 
presented in the early years of the lodge. Scarcely a meeting 
was recorded that petitions were not presented. Sometimes as 
many as five. However, all was not “grist that came to the mill” 
for frequently the “box was declared foul” and the candidate 
was rejected. Fees were $25 for each degree and were paid as 
they were conferred. (According to the internet, one dollar in 
1866 would equal fourteen dollars and eighty two cents today.).
	 Within the pages of these old record books may be 
found a fund of interesting information and incidents of 
days long gone by. It in not difficult to read between the 
lines and see something of the progress of civilization, to 
understand something of the trials and disappointments of 
those hardy pioneers and to realize the stern purpose and 
sterling character of those men who laid not only the foun-
dation of Masonry but also the groundwork of civil govern-
ment in Humboldt County. An intensely interesting volume 
might be gathered from these old records. A few have been 
selected which might be interesting to you.
	 Our first written record of the proceedings of this Lodge 
dated from October 4, 1866 and are continuous to date. 
Many of them are notable for their brevity and it is some-
what difficult to determine what action was had or intended.
	 The minutes of this meeting are particularly interest-
ing as they give a glimpse of Masonry at work in these early 

days. For the meeting was evidently called to provide aid to 
a brother in distress. The records state that the committee 
in charge of Brother George S. Knight of Salem Lodge No. 
4 of Oregon, rendered their report and the meeting was ad-
journed. However, the record of the meeting of October 20th 
following, clarify the matter as we find that bills were ap-
proved and paid for the care of Brother Knight as follows: Dr. 
Felt for medical services, $100.00, Mrs Langdon for board-
ing, $23.25 and B. Feigenbaum for  pants, $8.00 for a total of 
$187.25. We are unable to find a place in the records where 
the Lodge was reimbursed for that amount. We believe that 
no comment is necessary, the story speaks for itself.
	 Many similar cases of Masonic relief are to be found 
throughout the records. We quote this one because it is a 
peculiar circumstance that the first written record shows 
that the meeting was called for the sole purpose of dispens-
ing aid to a distressed member of another lodge.
	 We are looking forward to the time when we may again 
open Lodge and share our fraternal friendship.

Fraternally,
Philip Grunert, WM

Scottish Rite Valley
of Northern California

My Brothers,
	Greetings from the Norcal Valley, all Scot-

tish Rite functions are still on hold. After talking to our 
Honorable Larry Nicholson, representative to the Supreme 
Council, there is hope we will be open for business some 
time after the first of the year. Most Illustrious Jim Widdoes 
33 deg, also states that there are no new developments in 
either Scottish Rite functions or in the Speech Center de-
velopment. On a happy note, DUES NOTICES are coming 
out in September from the Supreme Council. Do not throw 
them away as you must pay your dues and the envelopes 
also contain your official Dues Card for 2021. On a final note 
from yours truly, “Stay safe and keep your powder dry”.

Fraternally,
George Durfee, SR Editor
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-  Circle of Concern:  Heidi H. and Mary C.   
- Veteran’s Project wish List: THANK YOU Perkins fam-
ily, Brian, and Christine Cross, GRM for your donations to 
Humboldt County’s new “Veteran’s Village”
We are collecting Donations.
	 We Will be holding Zoom meetings on our regular 
meeting night and time. Next Zoom Meeting - BINGO – (let 
H.L. Liz know if you are participating so she can email you a 
Bingo Card) Wednesday August 26th, 7 PM.
Meeting ID: 711 7448 7055    Passcode: 2QDSCb

H.L. Liz, AM & S.K. Paul, AP   

EUREKA COURT
VETERAN’S PROJECT

	 If you can help, please let Tricia or I know when we can 
meet up with you to collect the items you are donating.
	 The first request is for the NEW veterans building that 
is filling up fast and so these items are needed ASAP. They 
want the following for each person living there. They did 
not give numbers so just give what you can and they will 
divide them up.

27-gallon storage box with lid
Broom
dish mat/rack
2 hand towels each
2 pot holders each
2 coffee cups each
2 drinking cups each
2 bowls
2 plates
2 sets of silverware
2 steak knives
2 sponges
spatula
mixing/serving spoons
can opener
kitchen knife
measuring cups
cutting board/mat
fry pan
sauce pan
filled salt & pepper shakers
dish soap
Pine Sol
laundry detergent
2 rolls paper towels each
4 rolls toilet paper each
plunger
shampoo

Eureka Court No. 109
Order of the Amaranth

toothpaste
toothbrush
bar soap
deodorant
clock
calendar
portfolio for important papers
sheets/pillow cases size double to king
pillow (MUST BE NEW)
2 bath towels
2 wash clothes

	 Some are asking for donations of TVs, radios, etc. so 
if you have one, you're thinking of upgrading or not being 
used, they could really use them. Please let me know what 
you can help with and the best way to pick up.
	 The second request is for masks. they said we can make 
any kind, so if you have the time and extra material please 
think about making and donating masks. Liz has already 
given them 45 masks and is working on more.
	  Again, let me know the best way for me to get them 
from you. Thank you so much in advance for your help

Liz Lorig

Arcata Chapter
No. 207

Eastern Star Greetings to our Brothers and Sisters,
	 We sure miss seeing everyone in person, however, we 
are making the best of our monthly Zoom chat meetings 
on the first Thursday of every month. If you have not been 
able to join us and would like to receive the link or learn 
how to call in, please let us know. You can reach us at 443-
7305, or at heidi125669@gmail.com. Our next meeting will 
be at 7:00 p.m. on September 3rd.
	 In July we held a drive through dinner. It was a great 
success with 49 meals being either picked up or delivered. 
Thank you to our helpers for this event, Lisa McCombs, 
Kathy King, Sally Hansen, and Sarah Quintrell. We are 
planning to hold another drive thru event in the future, 
if you have a suggestion, feel free to email our Worthy 
Matron at the above email address.
	 It is important that we stay connected through this 
Pandemic, if you have any information to share with your 
chapter, we would love to hear from you. As many of you 
may know, we will be repeating as your Worthy Matron and 
Patron in 2021, just as all the Worthy Matrons and Patrons 
in the state. We look forward to working with you through 
this time and come out on the other side even stronger.

Until next time,
Heidi and Gary Quintrell
Worthy Matron & Patron
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Eureka
Haven,
AirBnB

Attached Suite with Private Entrance
Located Across from Local Elk's Lodge
Close to Shopping and Nestled Close to the Municipal Golf Course.
Internet
Dog Friendly
Search AirBnB.com for 'Eureka Haven'
Or
Find us at https://www.airbnb.com/rooms/32495779

Hosted By: Bill & Sandy Lambothis
ad space

could be yours!

this
ad space

could be yours!

Six Rivers Lodge No. 106

Hello Brethren,
	 Thank you Brother Kintay Johnson for your 
continuing effort to host our weekly Zoom 

meetings.  Each Tuesday evening at 6:00 the brethren and 
friends of Six Rivers Lodge get together to check in with each 
other and share some stories.  We would love to have visitors, 
if you would like to join our get together please call any of the 
officers or members of Six Rivers and they will share the pass.
	 Our Grand Master recently released a letter regarding 
this year’s virtual Annual Communication.  To participate 
you will have to register in advance.  Details on how to par-
ticipate will be release soon.   Registration will begin the 
second week of September.
	 Brethren, I would highly recommend doing a quick in-
ternet search for “The Lodge Room Over Simpkins Store” – 
By Lawrence N Greenleaf.  I first heard this poem on a drive 
home from Grand Lodge with our very own Past Master 
Worshipful Fred Tomlin.  I listened to him recite this without 
missing a beat.   This poem paints a perfect picture of what 
a Lodge means to me.  I hope you enjoy it as much as I do.

Fraternally,
Jeff White, PM

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLE
Lodge Membership update. If you are one of the eight 
members who have not yet responded to my three let-
ters   requesting an update to your Lodge Membership 
record. Please do so right away.

All members of Six Rivers Lodge, IF YOU HAVE 
CHANGED your phone number, gone to a Cell phone or 
changed your e mail address please contact me at 707-
822-1211  as soon as possible so I can bring your Lodge 
membership record up to date.

 Thank you 
Alan J Smyth, Secretary

Happy Summer!  
	 It certainly has arrived along with some hot 
weather.  Don't forget to stay hydrated.  We 

are continuing to have a monthly Zoom meeting on our 
stated meeting night and time - the second Wednesday of 
each month at 7:30 pm.  The meeting information is sent out 
via email so be on the lookout for it.  Don't forget to check 
your spam/junk folders just in case.  If you did not received 
the meeting information please  contact me or or Secretary 
to make sure we have your current contact information.  
	 Our Golden Chain has been broken by the passing of of 
Sister Donna Meng.  Donna was a Past Matron of Ferndale 
Chapter and a member of the order for over 50 years.  
	 One by one the links are severed from the Golden Chain 
of life.  One by one our Order is forming in the Father's house 
above.  Let our deeds be pure and noble, may our lives be not 
in vain. So that when the links are welded, complete again 
will be the chain.  Our sincere condolences are extended to 
Donna's husband Bob, her family and many friends.  
	 Be on the lookout for a virtual fundraiser coming soon.  
We were unable to have our Aebleskiver breakfast this year 
so we are looking at alternative ways to raise funds for our 
chapter and this years special project, Dogs for Diabetics.  

In Charity and Loving Kindness,
Leslie Nicholson, Worthy Matron
Larry Nicholson, Worthy Patron  

 Ferndale Chapter No. 23

no article received this month

Djinns Band

Aahmes Redwood
Shrine Club

&
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To put an event on next month’s calendar, email details to Editor@NorthcoastMasons.org or FAX to (530) 226-0725

 	 SUNDAY 	 MONDAY           	TUESDAY      WEDNESDAY 	  THURSDAY 	 FRIDAY 	 SATURDAY

6:30 PM EEL
RIVER DINNER

& STATED

NO STATED 
MEETING FOR 
HUMBOLDT 79, 
THE PEDESTAL 
OFFICERS WILL 
BE MEETING BY 
PHONE TO PAY 

BILLS ONLY. 
STAY SAFE!

7:00 PM BETHEL 
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

7:00 PM
CRESCENT CITY 
45 STATED MTG

12:00PM
REDWOOD NILE

CLUB #7

6:30 PM SIX
RIVERS #106

DINNER & STATED

7:00 PM
FERNDALE OES 23

6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT

ASSEMBLY IORG

7:30 PM
FERNDALE 193
STATED MTG &

REFRESHMENTS

TRESTLEBOARD
DEADLINE 5PM7:00 PM BETHEL

86 JOB’S
DAUGHTERS

 6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT
ASSEMBLY 

IORG

7:30 PM
ROHNERVILLE

REDWOOD
OES 76

7:30 PM
EUREKA

COURT #109
AMARANTH

 7:00 PM
ROHNERVILLE

REDWOOD
OES 76

INITIATION

T E N TAT I V E



ARCATA #207
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Heidi Quintrell 	 443-7305
WP - Gary Quintrell 	 443-7305
AM - Kathryn M. King 	 496-7251
AP - Steven M. Jacobs	 839-2186
S - Alan J. Smyth  	 822-1211
2020

FERNDALE #23
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Leslie Nicholson 	 834-5589
WP - Larry Nicholson 	 786-4559
AM - Janessa Wooley 	 617-0259
AP - Kirby Bay 	 845-1657
S - Helene Nicholson	 496-5951
2020

ROHNERVILLE-REDWOOD #76
2nd Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Tricia Coombs  	 382-8102
WP - Tom Howe	 506-9005
AM - Sherri McKenna	 845-0396
AP - Jim Widdoes	 599-8841
S - Karen Parlato  	 725-3532
2020

CAMELLIA #63
1st Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Joni Hewston 	 442-9223
WP - Lee Astorino  	 362-0377
AM - Laird Crandall	 623-3122
AP - Robert Matlock 	 496-7942
S - Peggy Mecham-Carlotti  	 633-6875
2020

DEPUTY GRAND MATRON — JoAnna Matlock - Camellia #63 - Phone: (707) 496-7944 - email: luthien.tinuviel@sbcglobal.net

101st Masonic District
c/o Six Rivers Masonic Lodge
251 Bayside Road
Arcata, CA 95521
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September 2020

HUMBOLDT Lodge #79
P.O. Box 197,
Eureka 95502

Phone: 443-3079
humboldtLodge79.org

STATED MEETING
FIRST THURSDAY 7:00 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
John H. Prince (Janis)
707-382-6738
4802 Wells Wy.
Eureka, CA.95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Dax E. Allen (Chani)
707-497-4403
6399 Purdue Dr.
Eureka, CA. 95503
JUNIOR WARDEN
Adam S, Carter (Chia)
253-241-9165
5216 Leppek Ct.
Eureka, CA. 95503
TREASURER
Joshua R. Lawrence (Ann)
707-616-3192
PO Box 561
Blue Lake, C.A. 95525
SECRETARY
William J. Lambo PM (Sandy)
H. 707-442-7355
C. 707-672-9218
410 Herrick Ave.
Eureka, CA. 95503
wjsklambo@gmail.com

2020

EEL RIVER EMPIRE
Lodge #147

P.O. Box 51, Fortuna 95540
Phone: 725-2355
STATED MEETING

FIRST WEDNESDAY, 7:30 PM
DINNER 6:30 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Philip Grunert
707-725-3637
707-599-5775
915 12th St
Fortuna, CA 95540
SENIOR WARDEN
Daniel McClelland
707-725-2053
707-599-4377
1763 Barney St.
Fortuna, CA 95540
JUNIOR WARDEN
Simon Rios
1752 Meadowlark Ct.
Fortuna, CA 95540
707-845-5652
Simon@westernsafaritour.com
TREASURER
Philip Aycock
707-499-1186
140 Webster St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562
SECRETARY
Richard H. Sweet, PM
707-764-3626
707-499-2211
394 Cherry Ln., Rio Dell 95562
wb6myf57@yahoo.com
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FERNDALE Lodge #193
P.O. Box 1265,

Ferndale 95536
STATED MEETING
SECOND MONDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Randy Cady, PM (Patti)
786-9566
P.O. Box 1164
Ferndale, CA 95536
SENIOR WARDEN
Kenneth Poulter, PM (Kim)
725-5898
500 Nob Hill Rd.
Fortuna, CA 95540
JUNIOR WARDEN
Lee Astorino, PM
362-0377
517 15th St.
Eureka, CA 95540
TREASURER
Kirby L. Bay, PM (Nancy)
786-9563
1907 Crosby Rd.
Ferndale 95536
SECRETARY
Jim Grinsell, PM (Susan)
786-9590
P.O. Box 802
Ferndale 95536
j_and_w@frontiernet.net
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105th Masonic District Inspector: Halby O. Garrison, PM
1914 Mesa Ave., Eureka 95503-6838 Ph: 443-6916

Assistant Grand Lecturer Division I: Gary Quintrell, PM
2355 Bongio Ct., Eureka 95503 Ph. 443-7305

email: GQHQ@suddenlink.net

next Trestleboard deadline: Tuesday, September 15 at 5:00pm

SIX RIVERS Lodge #106
251 Bayside Rd.,

Arcata 95521
Phone: 822-1211
STATED MEETING
FIRST TUESDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Daniel M. Olufsen
442-0863
6619 Brete Hart Lane
Eureka 95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Gabriel A. Vaughn
834-0173
1300 Sunset Ave.
Arcata 95521
JUNIOR WARDEN
Peter A. Lindke
822-2808
3150 Brian Court 
Arcata 95521
TREASURER
Michael W. Alcorn, PM (Suzanne)
497-6591
3340 Montgomery St.
Eureka 95503-4860
SECRETARY
Alan J. Smyth, PM (Pat)
822-1211
251 Bayside Rd., Arcata 95521-6463
6riversLodge@suddenlinkmail.com
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